
 
How to get  a company or service provider signed up to the getProgramme 
 
Ever wondered how to go about getting a new company or service provider added to the CP 
Society’s getProgramme so you can use your e-Card with them?  
 

 
 
We welcome new companies and service providers to be part of getThis&That, getPhysical, 
getOutThere or getUpAgain, but adding a company or service provider is not a given, and 
there are a few steps to go through:  
 

• First, you need to approach the company/service provider to make sure they are happy 
to hear from us 
 

• Then you, or the company/service provider need to get in touch with us to pass on their 
contact details 
 

• We’ll make sure they meet the criteria of getThis&That, getPhysical, getOutThere or 
getUpAgain 

 
• If they meet the programme criteria AND they wish to be part of it, we’ll send them 

some forms that they need to fill in and send back to us to process 
 

• They need to agree to paying a one-off $20 fee which covers eCard Solutions’ admin 
costs, training and access to their help desk (which is also available to members) 
 

• Once the process is complete, we will let you and the company/service provider know 
the outcome.  
 

It takes an average of 4 weeks for the whole process to be completed. But there may be 
delays that are out of our control, so it might take longer than that. 
For more information about adding new suppliers, please contact our finance team - 
accounts@cpsociety.org.nz  
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